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This Week at Wheatfield 

The purpose of this week’s newsletter is to provide you with information about our staffing structure for 

next year. We have shared this information with children this afternoon and teachers have already said a 

quick ‘hello’ to their new class. Later in the term, every class will get to spend two sessions with their new 

teacher in preparation for September.   

We hope you find this information useful – please speak with us if you have any questions.  

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Staffing for 2019/20 

The table below shows which teachers will be in each year group from September and which current class 

will be moving up to them.  
 

Class & Teacher Class Moving to 

them 

 Class & Teacher Class Moving to 

them 

Rec – Miss Cook (RC) New  Rec – Mrs Midlane (RM) New 

Year 1 – Mrs Brown (1B) RM  Year 1 – Miss Evans (1E) RC 

Year 2 – Miss Devine (2D) NEW 1B  Year 2 – Mrs Marsden (2M) 1E 

Year 3 – Mrs Bibby (3B) 2CM  Year 3 – Miss Gregory (3G) 2M 

Year 4 – Mrs Moon (4M) 3D  Year 4 – Miss Long (4L) 3G 

Year 5 – Miss Bowen (5D)* 4M  Year 5 – Mrs Elmore (5E) NEW 4GM 

Year 6 – Miss Garraway (6G) 5B  Year 6 – Miss White (6W) 5M 

* Miss Bowen is getting married over the summer so will be known as Mrs Davies from September.  
 

Many teachers are staying in the same year groups – there are just a couple of changes and two new 

teachers joining the team. Miss Garraway is also returning from her maternity leave to teach Year 6 (with 

Mr Woodworth teaching every Friday in 6G). 
 

Teaching assistant support for next year is still being finalised and children will get to meet any teaching 

assistants working with their class during the two transition sessions.  
 

We hope that publishing this information four weeks before the end of term, gives children time to get to 

know their new teacher and go into the summer break feeling positive and confident about September. 

 

Welcome to … 
 

We have two new teachers joining the Wheatfield 

team in September: Miss Devine in Year 2 and Mrs 

Elmore in Year 5. Both teachers impressed our 

interview panels with their enthusiasm, positivity 

and strong teaching. I am sure they will be an asset 

to our staff team and that you will all make them 

feel very welcome as they settle into their new 

roles. Miss Devine Mrs Elmore 
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Dates for Term 6 (new dates are highlighted) 

Date Event 

Friday 5th July @ 9.15am RM class assembly – RM families welcome to attend 

Saturday 6th July (10 – 1)  Grounds Day – sign up via Gateway! 

Tuesday 9th July @ 9.15am Music concert (families of children performing are welcome to attend) 

Friday 12th July Annual school reports sent home.  

Saturday 13th July (11am – 2pm) Wheatfest! Invite your family, friends and neighbours! 

Friday 19th July Last day of the school year 

Year 6 dates: Thursday 11th @ 6.30pm – Leavers’ evening / Monday 15th @ 2pm – Leaver’s Show / Tuesday 16th @ 6.30pm – 

Leavers’ show / Thursday 18th @ 9.15am – Leavers’ assembly.  

This Week’s Awards 

This term we are focusing on the value of ‘resilience’.  
 

 Values Achievosaur   Values Achievosaur 

RM Jack Isabelle  RC Nada Odysseas 

1B Jehan Jude  1E Rohit Emmie 

2M John Lucy  2CM Miley Benjamin 

3G Mia Levi  3D Haadi Zuzanna 

4M Oliver Elizabeth  4GM Anna Elena 

5B Jacob Zack  5M Caitlin Sam M 

6B Emily Maya  6W Jack N Cameron 

 

Calls to the Office 

I’m sure you’ll agree that our school office team 

do a great job and are always happy to help. Like 

most of us they are also incredibly busy covering 

many roles from first aid through to negotiating 

school contracts.  

Lately they have noticed an increase in the 

number of calls, late afternoon, for changes to 

child care arrangements. We would remind 

families that you only need to let us know if 

someone new or unfamiliar is collecting your 

child. In this case, we would appreciate you 

introducing the person to the class teacher in 

advance of them collecting for the first time. 

Thank you.   

Sports Day 

We were so pleased to get both of our sports days 

run this week – we know so many schools who 

have had to cancel due to the dire weather. Thank 

you to everyone who came along and supported 

the events – we will have a full report and lots of 

photos in next week’s newsletter! 

 

 

Goodbye to … 

We are saying goodbye to four members of our 

teaching team. Miss Martin (2CM) and Miss May 

(5M) are both moving to new schools in 

September. Mr Marsh (who covers some classes 

on a part-time basis) is stepping out of teaching to 

explore other opportunities. Miss Daley will be 

starting her maternity leave at the end of term so 

it’s goodbye (for the time being) to her too.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all 

four members of staff for their hard work and 

dedication – on behalf of the whole school 

community I wish them all the very best for the 

future. I am sure many of you will want to say your 

own special ‘goodbyes’ over the coming weeks.  

Saturday 6th July 

(10 – 1) 
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